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Wednesday 17th June 2015 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

The Governing Body is excited to announce that in September, Norwood Primary School will be celebrating 

its 40th anniversary. 

 

We plan to mark this occasion during the first week of the autumn term by transforming the school into a 

1970’s school.  The children will be able to participate in various activities, allowing them to experience what 

life was like at school during 1975. 

 

A time capsule will be created and a special event will be held for its burial and a commemorative 

‘Norwood’ rose bush will be planted. 

 

We are aware that many of our parents/carers and also members of our community attended the school as 

a child.  With these special events in mind, we would be extremely grateful for any memorabilia that our 

school community may have that covers the past 40 years.  We are especially looking for any old 

photographs, school uniform, stories, anecdotes, newspaper clippings etc.  Our intention is to display these 

Items as a ‘Norwood School museum’. 

 

These items would be especially beneficial to the children, giving them a very clear picture of what the 

school has been like over the years and allowing them to make comparisons with school life today. 

 

If you feel that you have any items of interest, please contact the school office on 01733 574717. 

 

We look forward to sharing this very important event with you all. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Norwood School Governing Body 

 

 

 

 

 


